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Chairman Chester A. Ellis, the Chatham County Board of Commissioners, and Team Chatham 
are saddened by the passing of Commissioner Larry “Gator” Rivers. They send their deepest 
condolences to his family and the community he served. Commissioner Rivers served as the 
District 2 Commissioner since 2021. 

“Commissioner Rivers was a basketball legend and volunteered a lot of his time to the Frank 
Callen Boys and Girls Club where he inspired our youth to be involved in sports.  As a 
Commissioner, his passion was ensuring that residents have food security and improving quality 
of life,” Chairman Ellis stated. “His collaboration as a part of the Board of Commissioners will be 
missed”. 
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